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A draft report on the outcomes of the commitment to ‘Explore in collaboration with 
trade unions and other key stakeholders options for the development of an 
accredited qualification and registration programme for Additional Support Needs 
assistants.’ is currently being considered by the Cabinet Secretary. This work has 
taken longer than anticipated due to required engagement with a range of 
stakeholders. The Scottish Government intends to publish a final report on this work 
and we anticipate this will be in March / April 2025. 
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